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As an Alice Springs Property Owner and Ratepayer | STRONGLY OPPOSE this proposed
legislation. It is effectively State Capture, bypassing all the legislative processes and
safeguards that have been created over many years. The powers are broad, vague, not
subject to proper scrutiny and can be applied retrospectively. This is as bad as what is
occurring in America where unelected officials are destroying the fabric of Government -
it is difficult to believe this is happening here. Please do not pass this legislation, even in
an amended form

(Oliver) Richard Hosking





